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The Week Ahead: 
 
 
 

Monday, January 15, 2018 Dry Grad Parent Meeting; 7:00pm 

Tuesday, January 16, 2018 Grade 9 Immunizations, 1:00pm 
“Puppy Therapy”, 3:30pm 

Wednesday, January 17, 2018 Grad Photos 

Thursday, January 18, 2018 Fleetwood Thursday 
Grad Photos 

Friday, January 19, 2018 Grad Photos 

 
Upcoming Events: 
 
January 25th, 26th – Semester Completion Days 
January 25th – English 12 Provincial Exam, Numeracy Assessment 
January 26th – Communications 12 Provincial Exam, Numeracy Assessment 
January 29th – Semester #2 begins 
  
 
In the News: 
 
Student of the Week (Fleetwood Park Secondary)-video 
by Leah Bolton - Fraser Focus, JoyTV 
Posted Jan. 8, 2018 
DJ and Christian, Grade 12 students at Fleetwood Park Secondary, are featured for 
their leadership, work ethic and dance skills. 
 
FYI: 
 
At Fleetwood Park, we have a Weekend Fuelbag club. The students involved in the club 
do fundraising, plan the grocery list, do the shopping and pack the bags for our students-
in-need to take home every weekend.  The bags contain 2 breakfasts, 2 lunches and 
snacks. 
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There is an easy way for you to help out our students! 
  
Were you thinking of applying for the Loblaw Gift Card?  (If you weren’t thinking of getting 
this gift card, the idea of giving it to Weekend Fuelbag may make you reconsider.) It is 
easy to go on this website and get the card. 
  
www.loblawcard.ca 
  
Thanks for supporting our program! Every member of the age of majority in the household 
can apply for a card.  
  
You can drop the card off at the office or mail to: 
  
Fleetwood Park Secondary 
c/o Weekend Fuelbag 
7940 156 St,  
Surrey, BC  
V3S 3R3 
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This Week at Fleetwood Park - Principal’s Message: January 8th – 12th      
 
Welcome back Dragons and happy 2018! 
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful Winter Break with rest, relaxation, new adventures and time 
with family and friends.  Welcome back to Fleetwood Park Secondary and our community of 
learners.   
 

 
 
We are now in the final weeks of semester #1.  Students and staff will be very busy between now 
and January 26th completing their curriculum and demonstrating their learning.  The school will 
continue to nurture and support our students and we will continue to experience powerful learning 
opportunities and amazing stories of success.  I wish all students the very best as you complete 
your courses over the next 3 weeks.  Dedicate yourself to your studies, work hard, seek 
additional support as needed and be confident that you will succeed!  We will be here to support 
you. 
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On Monday morning there was a sense of excitement and new beginnings in the air at FPSS.  
Students were happy to meet with friends and staff and share their holiday adventures.  It was 
wonderful to see so many smiles and reconnect with our Dragons.   
 

 
 
This week we have begun the Course Selection process for next year’s timetable.  Counsellors 
will be visiting classes, holding assemblies and meeting with students over the next two months.  
All students are asked to think carefully about next year’s courses.  Review your educational 
goals with your parents and teachers, and choose your courses wisely.  Please note that this is 
the time to review your options, ask questions and research future opportunities.  Please also 
note that the school’s timetable is constructed based upon your choices.  There will be very 
limited opportunity for students to change courses after the timetable is built and staffed.  Again, 
all students are reminded that the choices you make now will be used to create the master 
timetable for the school.  Course changes after the course selection process will be very limited. 
 
In order to support wise and deliberate course selection, we have scheduled a Course 
Information Fair this afternoon at 3:00pm in our Plaza.  All students, parents/guardians are invited 
to join us, talk to our teachers, and learn more about the various courses that will be offered next 
year.  This is an ideal opportunity for all students and their families to gather information that will 
help to support your ideal timetable and ensure that you enrol in courses that align with your 
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educational needs, your goals and your interests.  We look forward to a great turnout this 
afternoon! 
 

 
 
On Thursday and Friday, a fun tradition continues at Fleetwood Park Secondary with the 
Yearbook’s “Friendship Photo” shoot.  Students are invited to pose for Yearbook photos with your 
friends.  The photo shoot will take place in B109 after school.   
 
This week our new robots arrived!  The Makerspace Club and Robotics club will be having fun 
learning how to build and program a variety of robots.  All students are invited to join us – no 
experience necessary.  The MakerSpace Club meets in the Learning Commons on Thursdays 
afterschool.   
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Again, welcome back everyone.  We are happy you are part of our Fleetwood Park family, and 
we wish you all the very best of success as you complete your semester.  Have a great day 
tomorrow, and enjoy your weekend.   
 
See you on Monday. 
 
 
Ken 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Mission Statement: 
 

“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning 
environment where all students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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